
QoV Updated Meeting Minutes – Nov 3, 2018 
 
-Today's presentation went very well.  We had a good turnout from our members and 
the Vietnam Vet, William Huston, really appreciated the quilt.  He belongs to a group of 
Vietnam Vets who meet in Brick, so he is going to let them know about us and we may 
have a group presentation at their meeting place.  I will post photos of today's 
presentation on the QoV Facebook page as our 200,000th honorary quilt and Betty will 
add them to our Turtle Creek QoV page.  For those members at the meeting, please 
email any good photos you took to Debbi (I'm looking for 4-6 good ones to post and 
send to William). 
 
-A very good discussion followed about making the presentations more meaningful to 
the recipients and their families. We discussed providing refreshments, trying to move 
individual presentations to group presentations at Switlik on our QoV sewing days, and 
possibly doing them quarterly, depending on whether or not the presentations are time 
sensitive. 
 
-Our Facebook QoV FB fundraiser runs thru 11/4/18, we raised $685 out of $750 goal 
  
-I submitted a request for funding from QoVF (member left money in her will for active 
QOV groups).  Funding recipients announced on Dec 15th. 
  
-The Novo Nordisk presentation has been moved to Friday, Nov. 9th at 9:30 am - 10:30 
am.  Let Margaret know if you can attend. 
  
-BJ will be away for our next QoV meeting on Dec 8th.  We need someone to pick up 
the key from the Hamilton Recreation Department on Kuser Road on Fri, Dec 
7th.  Please let Debbi know if you can pick it up. 
  
-Maria reported we have 6 new members which brings our total membership up to 
27.  Also, we collected $66 from the raffle basket at our last Turtle Creek guild 
meeting.  I made a request for a gift basket for the Dec raffle from McCaffreys and Meg 
will put together another basket.  Please pass on any contributions you have for the 
raffle baskets to Meg. 
  
-Donna placed an order for 25 "Quilts of Valor - A 50 State Salute" books.  QoVF 
donates $10 per book to our account (total will be $250).  She can place another order 
(10 books gets us free shipping) - f/u directly with Donna 
  
-Donna also placed a group order for QoV shirts from Lands End - f/u directly with 
Donna if you still want one and she will place another order when they are running a 
special 
 
 
  



-Reply to Donna if you need a kit to work on in the next few months.  Donna reported 
the following stats for our first year: 
  
22 – Quilts presented including the one we will be presenting on Saturday 
22 – Quilts completed and Ready for Presentation 
23 – Quilts to be Quilted 
4 –   Quilts being bound 
20 – Quilt Kits in Progress 
7 –   Quilt Kits to be assigned 
98 – Quilts total (finished, in progress etc) 
 


